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December 30, 2011

Rockley Family Foundation
ATTN: Tobin Rockley, President
PO Box 260818

Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Mr. Rockley:

On behalf of our entire school community, please accept my sincere appreciation for your in-
kind loan of 13 instruments to the Longy School of Music. The value of this gift is $139,700.

As you may know, donations and gifts-in-kind make the difference between a good school and a
great one by providing the important extras not possible in our yearly budget.

It is the support of donors, like you, that helps Longy achieve its goals. For this we all are very
appreciative. Enclosed is a Gift-in-Kind Contribution Receipt for your records.

Sincerely your

Director of Dévelopment

Enclosure



